
THANK YOU
Thank You Members and Donors

Black Diamond Foundation November 2019 Update

Reminders

Charitable Giving Tax Seminar

Tuesday, November 5th - 4:00 to 5:00 pm

In the Black Diamond Club House

Click here for more details

If you are interested in attending, please respond to Foster Lamm

by e-mail lammfp@gmail.com

Pro-Am Golf Tournament

January 19th and 20th

Click here for more details

Family Resource Center Update 

At the time of my last update, a task force had been formed to identify a new

home for the center. I am happy to report that a new location has been

found and the property was purchased in early September. Although slightly

smaller in area that the current location, it is a more functional space which

will allow the Resource Center to continue to support all of their clients with

room on the site for expansion in the future.  Thanks to donations already

on hand, the Resource Center was able to put down $150K of the $300K

purchase price. The original owner will hold the remaining $150K note payable

in three years. This gives several years for the community to raise the

remainder plus accrued interest to complete the purchase. Anyone interested

in helping can donate directly to the Family Resource Center or to the Black

https://bdfinc.org/taxseminar
mailto:lammfp@gmail.com
https://bdfinc.org/proam


Diamond Foundation designating the funds for the FRC. You will begin to see

articles in the Citrus County Chronicle kicking off the fund raising campaign as

we move through the fall.

Foster

Click here to visit the Black Diamond Foundation website

http://bdfinc.org

